
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Oregon Public Utility Commission – Filing Center 
The below letter is a public version of the confidential filing. 
A confidential copy of these materials is being sent by mail. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Oregon Public Utility Commission, 
 
7/1/2015 
 
Oregon Public Utility Commission 
Attn: Filing Center 
Main Hearing Room 
550 Capital St NE 
Salem, OR 97308 
 
Re: Request for Waiver of Solar Payment Option Deadline Extensions and Rescinding of 
Erroneous Net Metering Applications. 
 
This filing is in regards to a SolarCity Solar Payment Option project, 20A5O6, located in 
Oregon. This project was dropped from the Solar Payment Option program because the utility 
did not receive an interconnection application by the two month deadline. The two month 
deadline for this project was on March 13, 2016 SolarCity is asking that the rule of submitting 
Interconnection documents by the two month deadline be waived for this project. This would 
allow the project to stay in the Solar Payment Option program. SolarCity did not engage with the 
utility in any way on behalf of the customer before the submission for interconnection on  
March 13, 2016. Since the notification of the missed deadline was made, SolarCity has reached 
out to the Oregon Public Utility Commission to get this project back into the Solar Payment 
Option program. SolarCity started reaching out to the Oregon Public Utility Commission as soon 
as we became aware that an official waiver would need to be requested in order to keep the 
project in the Solar Payment Option program. 
 
The confidential materials being sent by mail include the capacity reservation letter. If this 
project receives its waiver, it will be completed and connected to the grid by August 2016. This 
fully funded project has already been installed and is ready to receive Permission to Operate. The 
host customer is very eager to join other Oregon citizens in using renewable energy. 
 
Please let me know if there is any further information I need to provide to facilitate this process.  
 
 
Thank you.  
 
 
 
 
Alex Chau 
Incentives Supervisor, SolarCity  
888-765-2489 ext. 55553 
achau@solarcity.com  
 

achau
Alex



DAVIS Diane

From: Alex Chau <achau@solarcity.com>

Sent: Friday, July 01, 2016 4:47 PM
To: DAVIS Diane
Cc: PUC.FiiingCenter
Subject: RE: Filings Requesting Waiver

Hello Diane,

In addition to the filings, recently made by myself for the listed projects:

D7KOS9

959347
20A506
G5S6R7
11S4G4

I would like to ask OPUC's consideration for a waiver of 860-084-0210 rule.

Thank you,

AlexChau
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